
 
 
 

RPQ ADDENDUM 
 
Addendum No.: 2  Date:         8/7/2024 
 
Project No.:  MDADMECH-018 & -019 Project Title: Mechanical 
    
RPQ No.: MDADMECH-018 & -019 RPQ Due Date: 8/21/2024 
 
Project Location: MIA and all MDAD Facilities Project Manager: L. Acosta 
     
 
 

 Change Bid Due Date from Thursday, 8/8/2024 to Wednesday, 8/21/2024. 
 
This Addendum serves to respond to the Request for Information (RFI) submitted by the 
following Contractors: 
 
Diana Martinez of New Era Electric, Inc., received on 7/22/2024, 10:19AM. 
 

Q.1 I wanted to bring to your attention an issue with the attached RPQs. There is a 
mandatory pre-bid for 07/17, but the contracts were released today. Please advise. 

A.1 Due to a posting error, the initial pre-bid conference call held on Wednesday, July 
17, 2024 will no longer be considered mandatory, and a second non-mandatory 
pre-bid conference call will be held on Wednesday, August 14, 2024, at 11:00am. 
A meeting invitation for the second non-mandatory pre-bid conference call will 
be sent shortly. 

 

 

 
All else remains the same.  This document must be signed and returned as part of your RPQ 
response.  Failure to return this document signed may result in your RPQ response being rejected 
as non-responsive. 
 
Name of Contractor:  _________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Individual Authorized to Sign:  __________________________________ 
 
Title:  _______________________________________ 
 
Signature:  ____________________________________ 

MIAMI-DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA Aviation Maintenance Department 
4331 NW 22 Street. Bldg.3030 

Miami, FL 33102 
305.876.8322 


